
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
September 2018           AA/DF 
  
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Parents’ Information Evening 
 
In order to make our partnership as effective as possible, I would like to invite you to an 
Information Evening on Tuesday 25 September from 6-7.15pm. During the course of the 
evening you will have the opportunity to listen to two presentations on key aspects of your son’s 
education: 
 

 How we track and monitor academic progress and use data to set individual targets (led by 
Mr Holland, Deputy Headteacher); 

 

 How to support your son through his GCSEs (led by Mrs Angell, Head of Year 10). 
 
All of this will take place in the Main School Hall and at the end of the evening there will be an 
opportunity to ask any further questions. I would encourage your son to attend the session with 
you, as much of the information and guidance will be of relevance and of use to him as he 
progresses through his GCSE courses.  
 
If you do wish to attend, then please complete and return the reservation request, via the school 
office, by Friday 21 September 2018. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs Angell 
Head of Year 10  
 
 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
For the attention of Mrs Angell, Head of Year 10, Carre’s Grammar School 
 

Year 10 Parents’ Information Evening 
 
Name of Student …………………………………………………………  Form ………………… 
 
We acknowledge receipt of your letter regarding the Year 10 Information Evening on Tuesday 25 
September.  
 
and would like to reserve……………. place(s)  (Please note students are able to attend) 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………… 


